| JENNINGS BROADCASTING CO., INC.

P. O. DRAWER 1248 e 122 NORTH MARKET STREET

JENNINGS, LOUISIANA 70546

3/14/1972
Carl W. Dabelstein,

3300 Naorth 56th st.,
Lincoln, Nebraska
68507
Dear Mr, Dabelstein:
We are pleased to confirm your reception report
of 3/11/1972.
KJEF was conducting a frequency check at that time-
12:30 to 12:45 a.m. C.S.T.
Our frequency deviation is checked by Commercial
Monitoring Service, Kansas City, Missouri.
Thank you for your report,
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Clovis Bailey, Chief Engineer
KJEF, KJEF-FM.



